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Inspiring Excellence Together 

15th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend a Year 7 Information Evening on Thursday 3rd October at 
6:30 p.m. in the school Assembly Hall.  The evening will involve short presentations by staff to share 
important details regarding key areas of our work with students and families. These are outlined below 
and there will be the opportunity to ask questions and seek clarification from a range of staff at the end 
of the presentations.  This evening is part of our on-going strategy to build ever stronger partnerships 
with parents/carers to further enhance our joint commitment to securing the best outcomes for our 
young people. 
 
The programme for the evening is as follows: 
 
6:15pm  Arrival and information pack available from Progress Tutors 
6:30 p.m. Welcome and introductions 
6:40 p.m. Presentation 1: Inspiring excellence together  
6:50 p.m. Presentation 2: Making progress 
7:00 p.m. Presentation 3: Independent learning 
7:10 p.m. Presentation 4: Communication and keeping in touch 
7:15 p.m. Refreshments, opportunity for further discussion, completion of evaluation sheets 
 
Please feel free to bring your son/daughter with you to this information sharing evening but this is not a 
requirement.  As always, students who do attend school events of this nature are expected to wear full 
school uniform. 
If you have any questions relating to this evening please contact Mrs Gilderdale [Progress Manager: 
Year 7] or Mrs Chapman [Pastoral Manager: Year 7] at school by telephone or email 
l.gilderdale@montgomery.fcat.org.uk or c.chapman@montgomery.fcat.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs C Montgomery 
Senior Vice Principal 

 

 
Please return the reply slip to group tutor by Friday 27th September to indicate attendance at the Year 7 

Information Evening on Thursday 3rd October. This helps us to cater for the evening: 
 
Student Name: ______________________________ Tutor Group:______________ 
 
 
Number attending: __________            


